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Monday 26th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Trip to Stonehenge, Wednesday 5th October 2022 

On Wednesday 5th October 2022, the Year 3 children have the exciting opportunity to visit Stonehenge. 

This will be an incredible, enriching experience for the children as it will bring to life all that they have been 

learning in the classroom about the Stone Age people and Stonehenge in particular. Furthermore, we are 

delighted to inform you that as a school we have managed to secure funding from the charity M7 

Education which means the whole trip, including the cost of the coach, is completely free for parents and 

carers.  

On the day, children will need to come to school and be collected from school at the normal time. Your 

child will need to bring a packed lunch for the trip in a backpack. (No fizzy drinks, sweets or chocolate 

please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal, then we can provide them with a packed lunch (see 

below). They do not need to bring any money and please don’t send them in with cameras or electronics 

on the day. Please note, they will need to carry their bags with them all day as there is nowhere to store 

bags on the trip. Children will need to wear uniform on top and warm clothing (e.g. tracksuit trousers) on 

the bottom. Skirts and dresses will not be appropriate. They must also bring a waterproof coat as there is 

no shelter at the stones themselves. The children will be walking part of the way to the stones across a 

field and therefore should wear appropriate shoes or trainers. 

This is a very exciting opportunity for the children and one which they will not forget for a long time.  

Please complete the following and return to the school office by Thursday 29th September 2022. If you 

have any queries regarding the trip please do not hesitate to contact us. 

The Year 3 Team 

 

Mr Causley Mrs Davies  Mrs Blinco 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 3 trip to Stonehenge,  Wednesday 5th October 2022  

I give permission for _________________________________ to attend the Year 3 trip to Stonehenge on Wednesday 

5th October 2022 

My child usually has a free school meal and I would like a school pack lunch to be provided. (Packed lunches will 

contain a cheese roll, a piece of fruit, a cake or biscuit for a snack and a bottle of water.) 

 

Signed _______________________________________  Name _______________________________  
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